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CANORA COMPOSITE SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
Box 986 

Canora, SK    S0A 0L0 

Phone:  (306) 563-5492 

Caring, Cooperative, Supportive                Issue 6, January 2024 

 

IN THIS ISSUE: 

Legion Awards, Bus Safety—page 2 

Basketball—page 3 

Outsmart Germs—page 4 

Pink Shirt Day—page 5 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Feb. 19-23—WINTER BREAK 

Feb. 28—PINK SHIRT DAY 

Mar. 29—GOOD FRIDAY 

Apr. 1-5—EASTER BREAK 

Also on Instagram: canoracougars 

Follow us on Facebook at: 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?

id=100085073262477 

Check our website at: www.gssd.ca/

school/ccs 

 

 

 

 

NASP Canadian Nationals 

Moose Jaw 

April 20-21 
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L-R: Addison Dutchak— Intermediate B & W Poster 1st, Mickayla Maygard— Intermediate  

B & W Poster 3rd, Claire Ruf—Intermediate Color Poster 3rd, Angel Sliva—Junior Color  

Poster 2nd, Abigail Boulanger—Junior Color Poster 3rd 

Missing: Klowie Holmgren—Intermediate B & W Poster 2nd 



3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

L-R Back Row: Jordan Makowsky, Linden Roebuck, Briel Beblow, Matthew Makowsky, Michael 
Owchar, Joshua Rock, Hudson Bailey (coach) 

Kneeling: Serin Crane, Jackson Palagian, Liam Trask, Andrew Sliva 
 

Congratulations to the senior boys basketball team on their first place finish in Norquay on January 

5th & 6th. The boys defeated Stoughton 81-65, Legacy Christian Academy 62-59 in overtime,       

Esterhazy 81-64, and Preeceville in the final 54-37. 

On January 17th they hosted KCI and won 72-61. They travelled to Fort Qu’Appelle on January 19-

20 and lost their first game to Oxbow and then defeated Cupar and Laval(Regina) on Saturday to 

win the B side. 

The boys will also play a home and home vs. Sacred Heart. They will host on February 13th and 

then go to Yorkton on March 6th.There is a plan for Canora to host playoffs for the top 3 in our 

Northern league at the end of February.  

 

The junior boys travelled to Sturgis on January 9th and defeated Sturgis by 2 points. They were to 

go to Hudson Bay for a tournament on the 12th & 13th but it was postponed dur to cold weather. 

It is to be rescheduled for February. 

Way to go Cougars!! 
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